

PNG WG Meeting Minutes

Oct 27th, 2025

Attendees:

(Alphabetical order)

Chris Blume

Chris Needham

Cosmin Truta

Leonard Rosenthol

Topics & Minutes:

- [C2PA concerns](#)
 - The main concern seems to be about a bug in an implementation which has been fixed. The concern was not about C2PA as a spec/technology.
- TPAC 2025 preparation
 - We will likely have an update presentation for other W3C members.
 - We have a lot of time to address issues and even working on even future edition thoughts.

Action Items:

- CB to work on pigz-style parallel encoding (likely paused until after TPAC)
- CB to work on slides to update other W3C members what we've been working on in the PNG WG.